
 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
USA 
 
October 7, 2022 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Re: Change of Identification Authorization 
 
The letter grants authorization for representative of Trimble Europe B.V. (Industrieweg 187A, 
5683 CC Best, The Netherlands, new applicant) to apply to the FCC for a change in identification 
(new FCC ID: NZI-PMACS). This authorization applies to Silex Technology, Inc. (original 
applicant), FCC ID: N6C-PMACS, granted on 8/21/17. The equipment is electrically identical. The 
only change being the label on the device. The original test results, technical information and 
relevant documents continue to be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Yoshinori Nakai, General Manager 
 
Silex Technology, Inc. 
2-3-1 Hikaridai, Seika-cho, Soraku-gun, Kyoto 619-0237, Japan 
Tel: +81-774-98-3781 


